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July 31, 2020 Sent by email 
 
 
Sarah Beamish 
Beamish Law 
901 King Street West 
Suite 400, East Tower 
Toronto, ON  M5V 3H5 

  
 
 
Dear Sarah Beamish: 
 
Subject: Fort Albany First Nation’s Update and Funding Requirements for 

the Marten Falls Community Access Road Project 
 
Thank you for your letter dated July 3, 2020, responding on behalf of Fort Albany 
First Nation to the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada’s June 19, 2020, letter. 
The Agency acknowledges that COVID-19 related demands and the recent 
retirement of staff has limited Fort Albany First Nation’s ability to respond to 
Agency correspondences and requests for information.   
 
Fort Albany Representation 
It was a pleasure to work with Christopher Metatawabin and we wish him well in 
his future endeavours. The Agency notes that Steve DeRoy and Alistair 
MacDonald of the Firelight Group have been working as technical advisors for 
Fort Albany First Nation and that Jacqueline Sutherland has been copied on this 
correspondence as CEO for Fort Albany First Nation. Kindly confirm that Steve 
DeRoy, Alistair MacDonald and Jacqueline Sutherland should be copied on 
future correspondence.  
 
Funding for Participating in the Impact Assessment  
Fort Albany First Nation requested funding to cover the costs of technical and 
legal advisors and community engagement activities. Fort Albany First Nation 
requests this funding prior to proposing specific information to develop a 
Community-Specific Annex1 to the Indigenous Engagement and Partnership Plan 
and providing information on the extent of Fort Albany First Nation’s exercise of  
 

…/2 

                                                           
1 The Agency understands that your community has an interest in discussing consultation activities beyond those 
identified in the Indigenous Engagement and Partnership Plan (IEPP). Please note that the intent of the IEPP Annex is 
to identify community-specific consultation methods, activities, and objectives that are not already reflected in IEPP 
that was posted to the Canadian Impact Assessment Registry website. The IEPP can be accessed at the following link: 
https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/documents/p80184/133936E.pdf. 
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c.c.: Chief Leo Metatawabin, Fort Albany First Nation 
 Jacqueline Sutherland, Fort Albany First Nation 
 Steve DeRoy, The Firelight Group 
 Alistair MacDonald, The Firelight Group 

Chief Bruce Achneepineskum, Marten Falls First Nation 
Lawrence Baxter, Marten Falls First Nation  
Qasim Saddique, Marten Falls Community Access Road Project 
Clayton Coppaway, Marten Falls First Nation Access Road Project   

  




